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GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

Driver Education:  The first Segment I class of the year will begin on October 1st.  If you are interested and haven’t already signed up, please stop by the main office to do so.  You must be 14 years, 8 months and have passing grades in 6 of 7 classes.  The second class will begin on November 19th.

National Honor Society:  There will be a National Honor Society meeting for all current members on Friday, September 20th at 7:15 am in Mrs. Hammock’s room 205.  Please be prompt as we will be electing officers.

Attention Freshmen: This Saturday, September 21st, the Lake State Gear-Up program is hosting a field trip to Central Michigan University for the Class of 2017. A charter bus will take students down to CMU where they will tour the campus, have lunch and learn about CMU attendance, meet CMU students from our area, and attend the CMU football game.  To sign up, students/parents should call (906) 635-2068 or e-mail VLssu.edu@lssu.edu  Students must have a signed permission form. If you have any questions or would like to pick up a permission form, stop in the Guidance Office.

College Visits:  Several college visits will take place in the library during the next two weeks.  If you are a junior or senior, please pick up a pass from Mrs. Pink in the Guidance Office prior to attending for any or all visits.  The schedule is as follows:
 
September 20th      Grand Valley @ 9:00 a.m.
                              Saginaw Valley @ 10:00 a.m.
                              University of Michigan @ 2:00 p.m.

September 24th    Michigan Tech @ 9:00 a.m.
September 26th     Western Michigan @ 1:00 p.m.
September 27th    Central Michigan @ 9:00 a.m.
                             U of M Flint @ 10:00 a.m.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Hat Day:  HOSA is putting on a hat day this Friday, September 20th in support of the St. Onge family.  The cost will be $1.00 to enjoy the privilege of wearing your hat for the day.  All proceeds will go to the St. Onge family.  If you do not have the designated sticker on your hat it will be confiscated.  Thank you for your support, it is greatly appreciated.


STEYC:  The Sault Tribe Environmental Department would like to invite all high school students to participate in the Sault Tribe Environmental Youth Corps Program (STEYC). STEYC aims to teach students the importance of conservation and the environment by engaging in outdoor activities, and mock debates. Opportunities will arise for participants to travel to different campuses and different environmental attractions within the state and surrounding areas. Join STEYC and help the environment and local community! Sign up sheet is in the main office.

Red Cross Blood Drive:  On Friday, October 11 there will be a blood drive in the library from 8:30 – 2:00.  If you would like to sign up or are a senior interested in the Red Cross Honor Cord Program please see Mrs. Lehocky or Jessica Parmer.  Come save a life and give blood on October 11th. 

School Pictures: School pictures will be taken tomorrow.  All students must have their picture taken to obtain a High School I.D. card.  

Lunch:    Hamburger on a Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, Deli Sandwich on a Whole Grain Bun, Specialty Salad with Roll

Sides:      Sweet Potato Fries, Sliced Pears, Teddy Grahams
 

